
General Meeting - United Methodist Women- Duke Memorial UMC September 9, 1 991 

President Ann Marie Langford convened the general meeting with group singing of the 
hymn, "Open My Eyes". Vice President Linda Wilson introduced Mrs. Laurie Coffman, 
one of our Assistants in Ministry, who conducted an abbreviated study on the Book 
of John. She utilized a study book entitled, "That You May Have Life". 

Mrs. Edna Green was welcomed as a visitor/new member. 
' 

Business: 

Eugenia Dixon asked that we provide dish towels, to be made into bibs for the Methodist 
Retirement Home Health Care residents who need same. She also asked for helpers when 
Sew Vols meet on October 9, 1991 to make these bibs. Buttons, ranging in size from 
a nickle to a quarter, are•~also needed. 

Doris Bridges presented the treasurer's report, reflecting a balance of $4302.59. 

Hilda Coble presented treslate of officers from the Nominating Committee as follows: 

President Linda Wilson 
Co-president Nancy Stark 
Treasurer Dorothy McMillan 
Rec. Secretary - Beulah Latta 
Cor. Secretary - Ellen Dozier 
Program Resources - Martha Brown 

Ann Clark moved that we accept the slate as presented. It was seconded and voted in the 
affirmative. 

Betty Craig extended an invitation to join the Crafts and Lunch Bunch on Wednesday 
mornings at the church. 

Ann Marie displayed a number of "thank you" notes from various persons and organizations. 
She also pointed out that Juanita Stott's recycling cards project is featured in 
Response magazine.' 

A calendar of UMWevents was distributed. Sign-up sheets were circulated, asking for 
volunteers to help with the Lillie Duke Class luncheon on October 10, the Holy-Ween 
hot dog supper on October 27. 

Our next UMWmeeting will be held on Sunday, October 6 at 3 :30 p.m. Epworth UMWhas been 
invited to join us. Mrs. Margaret Harper will be guest speaker. 

Ann Marie and Juanita Stott plan to attend the Annual Meeting in Fayetteville on October 
4, 5. 

MRH Annual ColllJ}lIILility will be held at November 8. Contributions ofBazaar Bethany UMCon 
sale items are requested. 

Our Christmas program will be held on December 1 at 3 :30 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned at 12 :30 p.m. A sandwich/desert lunch was enjoued by approximately 
50 members and guests. Circle f 7 was hostess. 

Beul.ah Latta, Recording Secretary I 
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